
August 28, 2022 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is 
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

 Car line drivers – wonderful job and thank you – we are moving more traffic with 
more students more efficiently than we ever have and thus getting more of our 
students in class on time. We appreciate your support and cooperation 

 Next week we will conduct our first Florida Assessment of Student Thinking 
progress monitoring testing for our 9th and 10th grade students in 
English/Language Arts. Test days are on multiple days depending on grade and 
teacher through next week.  The PM 1 test is a baseline assessment and will not 
count towards or against graduation requirements. 

 Back to School Open House is Tuesday August 30 at 6 pm. Information flyer is 
posted on our website A Title 1 Information Meeting will be held prior at 5:30 pm. 
We will have an open forum with no schedule so parents and guardians will have 90 
minutes to visit any or all classes on their student schedule. 

 Laptop distribution as part of our district’s one to one initiative have been given to 
all 9th and 12th grade students. All our students should have their laptops at this 
time. If they do not – they should stop by our Media Center to receive one 

 Our fall sports programs are in full gear – please check out our school’s website for 
schedules and game times. Remember all tickets are available through gofan.co and 
are not sold individually at the gate. Thank you for your support and GO ROYALS! 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 
high spirits! 

See You at the TOP! 

 


